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I very strongly object to the housing development scheduled for the field behind Napier Ave
Bathgate
As before this is a very congested area - with a very limited road entry in to the proposed site
New developers would want to build as many houses as possible to maximise their profit despite
the Scottish Reporter already concluding previously that 10 dwellings as per the HBG 24 is the
capacity
Flood risk
A shortage of school places
The proposed site would overlook many homes and be very overpowering in stature compared to
the surrounding buildings
Already have a saturated market of new properties in Bathgate
We do not have the infrastructure or facilities for any more new builds
Regards J McDowell
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